
 

                                                                                                                     
 

2025 Daughters on the Range Event 
Promoting Safety, Education and Family Fun by Safely Introducing Youth to Shooting Sports 

Session #1: 9:30am to 11:30am - Saturday June 28, 2025 

Session #2: 1:00pm to 3:00pm – Saturday June 28, 2025 

Join us on Saturday June 28th for either Session #1 or Session #2 and bring your daughters, granddaughters 

and nieces (and their brothers) to the range for a day of safety education, shooting and family bonding.   

 

Suggested ages 10+ for rifle and handgun, 14+ for shotgun, any for archery.   

 Pre-registration is required by sending email to youth@aurorasc.org with the family name and the 

number of participants, and your preference of Session #1, Session 2 or “no preference”.  

Registration will be confirmed and a gate access code provided for entrance to the club. 

The registration deadline is June 20th, 2025 

 

Daughters on the Range is a free event brought to you by The Aurora Sportsmen’s Club who 

provides the use of firearms, ammunition, bows, safety equipment and instruction at no cost. 

  

Sign-in runs from 9:15am to 10:30am (session #1) and 12:45pm to 2:00pm (session #2). 

 

Sign in at the rifle/pistol building on the rifle range located at 7760 Rueff Rd. 

Rueff Road runs between Waterman Road and Leland Road in Waterman, IL 60556 

 

Additional information on our youth programs is available at www.aurorasc.org 

Or contact: Bob McLear – youth@aurorasc.org  630-537-0272 
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